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P&C News 
Thank you to those parents who attended our AGM P & C Meeting last week. I would 
officially like to thank the outgoing P & C members and congratulate those who were will-
ing to take up a new position on the committee. Not all positions were filled and we would 
love to be able to fill the last position, which is the Secretary position. If you are interested 
in the Secretary position, please let Jess or Koralynn know, otherwise you could also 
contact me at the school.  
President- Jessica Treloar 
Vice President- Koralynn Dodds 
Treasurer-Simone Prentice 
Secretary- VACANT 
Uniform Shop- LeeArna Main 
Canteen- Margie Daleon 

Media- Due to the lack of volunteers, I have volunteered to help the P & C with communication notices and notes.    
Colleen, Penny and I will assist the P & C in this area this year to ensure we can get things up and running. If anyone 
would like this role, please contact Jessica, Koralynn or the school office. 
The new members would like to action a fundraiser to support the costs of the school camps. For those parents who 
have paid ahead, refunds can be given once the fundraiser and transfer of funds is complete. I would like to thank 
LeeArna for securing a property for a wood chop. A good woodchop, with many hands will be able to offer a very good 
subsidy for the excursions.  Finer details will be sorted out at the next P & C meeting.  
Could everyone please save the date to help out!  

 

Save the Date! 

 P & C Fundraiser 

Saturday 2nd July 

WOODCHOP 

If anyone is interested in joining the P & C, we would love more members! Please come to the meetings. The school 

is very happy to have a P & C and we are looking forward to working with members. 



Canteen 
We are currently in the process of re-registering the canteen menu because we have Margie, willing to help run this 
for us. We need to go through the menu and have it approved before canteen can restart.   A huge thank you to  
Margie for taking on this role. It can only operate if we have enough volunteers though. It now takes at least two  
people in the canteen for it to run due to our rising enrolment. More details will come about the canteen. The canteen 
is very popular and all parents are wanting it to start again, but it will only be successful if parents can assist. We 
also welcome grandparents and extended family members to help if they are available. Community members are 
welcome to assist as well. All canteen volunteers need to complete two forms before working in the canteen. This 
can be done at the school office.  

Medical and Personal Details Update 
If your phone number or address has changed please ensure the school knows your new details. We also want to 
remind parents that if your child has a new medical condition it is important to let the school know. Please contact the 
school office with your changing details.  

Congratulations Noah! 
A huge congratulations to Noah Pearson who represented our school as part of the Riverina AFL Championship 
team at Coffs Harbour and a big thank you to his parents for supporting him on the journey. The Riverina team were 
on a winning streak and won all their games up until the semi-final.  

District Cross Country 
Last Wednesday, Mrs Mertz and Miss Wilson attended our 

district Cross Country in Wakool with our team. It was 

such a great day for our Moulamein students! Our first four 

place winners from the district level are invited to attend 

Gundagai Regional Cross Country and notes will go home 

this week about the event. Congratulations to all our     

students and a great effort on your placings girls!  

First Place for Tarlia and Paige!  



First place for Mila and second 

place for Harper! 
Second place for Ebony! Happy participants!  

Restorative Practice Workshop 
Restorative practice is a whole school teaching and learning approach that 
encourages behaviour that is supportive and respectful. It puts the onus on 
individuals to be truly accountable for their behaviour and to repair any 
harm caused to others as a result of their actions. Last week, over 35    
students, teachers and school leaders  from the Deniliquin region attended 
a Restorative Practice Workshop at the our school. Tarlia, Jazmyn, Mrs 
Mertz and I spent the day with other schools at the workshop. 
 
A restorative approach focuses on building, maintaining and restoring    
positive relationships, particularly when incidents that involve interpersonal 
conflict or wrongdoing occur. 
 
I would like to thank Andrew Scott for his catering for this large event at the 
school and Kylie Tink for helping.  

Robotics is so much fun!  
Students in 3/4 and 5/6 have been busy building LEGO objects following a set of steps. Then they code their        
inventions to follow a sequence of instructions. Students are also learning to work as part of a cooperative team. 





Jennie Wilson 
Principal 

Next Week! Musica Viva band, Moon Radio Hour will be here to perform their concert.  


